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18 February 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
As part of our topic looking at the history of Transport, Miss Elliott’s class will be visiting Beamish 
Museum on Wednesday 2nd March 2022. The visit will provide children with the opportunity to take 
part in a number of activities. We will be at Beamish Museum all day so your child will be provided 
with a school packed lunch. Beamish Museum does not have the facility to store packed lunches, so if 
your child has a small back pack could they please bring this to school on Wednesday so that they can 
comfortably carry their own packed lunch.  
 
Children can wear their own clothes and this must be something warm and comfortable.  They must 
wear sturdy shoes or trainers. Please ensure your child also has a warm, waterproof coat on as 
Beamish is an open-air museum so the majority of the visit will be outdoors.  
 
We will be travelling to Beamish Museum by coach, to cover the cost of the coach and activities we 
will be asking for a contribution of £10.00. Please pay online at Pay360Education Payments. If you do 
not have an account please contact the school office when we return and we will advise you. 
 
We do apologise for the short notice but Beamish Museum has just confirmed the date today.  You 
will be receiving a paper copy of this letter on the children’s return to school. Please return the reply 
slip to the school office by Tuesday 1 March 2022. If you have any questions about the visit please 
speak to Mrs Elliott on our return to school.  
  
Thank you  
Mrs T Allen 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
I give permission for my child _______________________________________________  
to attend the visit to Beamish Museum on Wednesday 2nd March 2022.  
 
Signed _____________________ Date ______________________ 


